
 

Decision Notice 
Duty to Consult on Street Tree Felling 

 

 
Consultation Number: CHE012969 
 
Notice was given under S115 of the Environment Act 2021 and 96A of the 
Highways Act 1980 that this tree is proposed to be felled. 
 
There have been no objections received towards this tree removal and  
all reasonable alternative solutions before removal were considered. 
However, we find that felling is necessary at this location.  
 
Replacement planting will not be carried out at this location. However, a 
replacement tree will be provided at an alternate location with a point 
plotted on our tree management system. This location will be utilised by the 
Essex Forestry Initiative. 
 
 
Date of decision notice: 09 October 2025 
 
 
The Arboricultural Team at Essex County Council.  


